
May 5th
Half Day



May 15th-19th

Book Fair at Tuscarora



May 18th
Tusc. Band and Chorus

Spring Concert



May 22nd-26th
Spirit Week



June 14th

5th Grade Moving up Ceremony

We DO NOT accept daily transportation changes:
A consistent transportation plan for each  student is

required. If you need to make a permanent, or long-term,
change for your child, you will need to fill out a new

“Student Daily After-School Plan.”



Parents send any transportation related emails to
lfenton@addisoncsd.org and kforce@addisoncsd.org or

call the Main Office at 607-359-2261



 Students should not bring toys to school, including
trading cards like Pokeman. The school is not responsible

for lost or stolen belongings.



If your child is a parent drop off in the morning and is having breakfast at
school, please drop them off no later than 7:45 AM.




Knightly 
N e w s l e t t e r  
Friday, May 5th 2023

Upcoming Events
Mark Your Calendars!

Parent Drop-off and Pick-up Procedures

Important Reminders

T h e  

Parent drop-off begins at 7:30 AM.

Students may not be dropped off prior to
7:30 AM. 

If your child is a parent drop off in the
morning and is having breakfast at school,
please drop them off no later than 7:45 AM.

Parents will enter the district office loop
and drop-off students at the district office
door.

Staff will be available to greet students
entering the building at 7:30 AM.

For safety purposes, all cars in the loop are
to remain in their order of arrival/entry. 

W E  A R E  
T H E

 K N I G H T S !

We need your help in supporting healthy nutrition habits for our students.
Please do not send energy drinks or soda in your child’s lunch. 



News-worthy
Events 

There are no new updates at this time

Club Announcements

Are you familiar with Our Little Knights Kloset?
offers new or gently used clothing and supplies to Addison students. School supplies and hygiene products also are

available.
 

The Little Knights Kloset is located at Tuscarora Elementary School and is open during school hours.
 

For more information, contact Brittany White at bwhite@addisoncsd.org or 607-359-1226.



You can read more in the events in detail section below!






May
15th-19th

Book Fair!
at Tuscarora Elementary School






May
18th

Tuscarora Chorus and Band 
Spring Concert

 7:00pm- High School Auditorium 






May
16th

Grab and Go Dinner for participants in the
Annual School Budget Vote and Board Member

Election 






May
22nd-26th SPIRIT WEEK!!






June 
14th

5th Grade Moving Up Ceremony
6-7 PM @ Tuscarora Track
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May  
Lunch Menu 


